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RESIGNATION OF DEPUTY CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

The board (the “Board”) of directors (the “Directors”) of China Shun Ke Long Holdings 
Limited (the “Company”) announces that Ms. Wang Yanfen (“Ms. Wang”) has resigned as 
a deputy chief executive officer of the Company with effect from 5 February 2025 in order to 
devote more time to her personal endeavours.

Ms. Wang has confirmed that she has no disagreement with the Board and there are no matters 
relating to her resignation that needs to be brought to the attention of the shareholders of the 
Company or The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited.

The Board would like to take this opportunity to express its gratitude to Ms. Wang for her 
contribution to the Company during her tenure of office.

By Order of the Board
China Shun Ke Long Holdings Limited

Qiu Minghao
Company Secretary

Hong Kong, 5 February 2025
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